PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE
The City of Weaver is holding two public hearing regarding a request for rezoning of property on Angel Lake rd. in the (Buckhorn Subdivision.) We have received a request to rezone the above property from B-2 (General Business District) to R-1 Single Family District).The meeting with be held on 
March 19, 2024
6:00 pm.
In the city Hall council Chambers 
And 
March 26,2024
4:00 Pm. 
In the city Hall council Chambers 
If you have any questions regarding rezoning of this property or the public hearing you may contact Zoning officer @ 256-820-1121 Ex 104 Monday through Friday 7:00am-3:00pm or 
By Email Buildingzoning@weaveral.gov
